GRAHAM LEARNING CENTER MONTHLY REPORT

January 2016

ENROLLMENT/ATTENDANCE:

January

CAMPUS/PROGRAM	avg. of 18 students
ATTENDANCE %	78%

CAMPUS NEWS:

4 Students completed the required credits to graduate and Completion Ceremonies were held.

TEACHER/STAFF SPOTLIGHT:

Don Sewell: Don Sewell has a passion for pushing the students further-- he knows that each one has great potential. He has been highly useful for his technology knowledge and his membership on the TCEA board. In January he organized the TCEA robotics competition at MSU and will be attending TCEA in Austin Feb 1st- Feb 5th.

UPCOMING EVENTS:

2-2 Mrs. Townley will meet with Mr. Loomis, Mr. Cruse and Mr. Davis regarding plans for the learning center.

Representative from the Air Force is to come visit the students in February-- no date has been set as of yet.

OTHER:

STAAR EOC test results are in and students have been notified of their results. Letters were mailed home to students about having to return to prepare for the EOC that they were not successful in December.